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Memo 

 
To: Jeff Watson, CDS 
 
From:  Erin Moore, Environmental Health Technician 
 
Date:  March 6, 2014 
 
RE:   Murphy BL-14-00005 
 
 

 
After review of the proposed BLA, based on the information provided, there are no structures on the 

ownerships and all the land remains utilized in open area. It is stated in the narrative that currently 

there are no wells or septic systems on any of parcels that may be impacted by the movement of 

property lines within this ownership.  It is also stated that water rights have been secured for all 3 

parcels. 

Please recommend for approval.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need further information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


